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Completed Activities in Previous Month 

1. August 1 – 31st   
2. There were No other planned activities during the summer 2018 

Our HSI Gateway to STEM Success Program activities are driven by our cohort which includes 
tutoring, mentorship, math jam, and math emporium. All of the mentioned activities only take 
place during the regular spring and fall semesters. Thus, we have no planned activities until 
September 2018. 

Challenges: 

There were no challenges in the current month 

 

Planned Activities pertaining to current month 
1. Sep 4th    

HSI Monthly Team Meeting                     
Continued planning, discussing and reporting grant activities. 

2. September 25-27th    
HSI External Evaluation                              
The HSI team will be going under its annual external evaluation pertaining to year three of the 
grant. The team is preparing the required documentation as requested by the evaluators.  

3. September – Throughout the Month 
HSI Club meetings.                                                                                                                 
Continued meeting with the club. Participation varies from 12-20 students.  

4. September – Throughout the Month 
Peer Mentoring.                                                                                                                       
We are starting a peer mentoring program with the support of 13 former HSI students. The 
students will be trained to become peer mentors so that they can support and coordinate mentor 
mixers for the new cohort 2018-19.  

5. September – Throughout the Month 
HSI Math Tutoring 
Students attended a one-hour math tutoring session with Math Professor, Kristy Woods.  
Participation varies from 5-10 students.  

6. September – Throughout the Month 



Jennie Graham will continue to work on the updates and changes needed for the online 
environment, labs and other materials in the Math Emporium  
Kristy will work on the revising the corequisite support courses for the transfer level math classes 
(Math 30: College Algebra for STEM, Math 39: Trigonometry, Math 40: Statistics and 
Probability, Math 47: Math for Liberal Arts) and resubmitted them to the Curriculum Committee 
for review.    Marketing and coordinating for the Fall Math Jam registration will be started. 

Challenges: 

No challenges are expected this month. 

 

Highlights: 

We are very excited about the peer mentoring program. The support of our former HSI students has been 
phenomenal and worth mentioning in this section.  


